
 

 

PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE 
MEETING 

March 28, 2013 
 
 
 

Chairman Ed Meier called the meeting to order at 6:30 pm. 
 
Present were:  Anne Minley, Al Chamberlin, Jeff Lofton, Larry Fuller, Doug Chambers,  
Jim Christian, Chairman Ed Meier,  and Alderman Audrey Hollis 
 
After reviewing Article 1 Sections 19.1-19.24 the Board has recommended adding to 
Section 19-21 (6) holding or continued touching of crotch area. 
Section 19-5 Harassment.  Adding E-mails, texting and social media. 
 
Everyone was reminded next Tuesday April 2 is Election Day. 
 
And a “Thank You” from everyone on the Public Safety Committee to the Street 
Department for a job well done. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 7:00 pm. 
 
The next meeting will be April 25, 2013. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted 
 
Larry Fuller, Secretary 
 


